
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 2024 
 
Mr. Piyush Kumar  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 

Ref.: Email ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2808 dated November 28, 2024 
Subject: Clarification on price movement 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In your abovementioned email you have mentioned that in the recent past, a significant movement in 

the price of security of NIIT Limited (the Company) at your Exchange has been noted by you.  

 

As on date of this letter, there is no event or information available with the Company which is 

reportable or requires disclosure in terms of Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, other than those 

already reported and the Company is not aware of any specific reason for movement in price of its 

shares.  

 

We would like to inform that the Company has been complying with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) and relevant price sensitive information are disclosed to the 

Stock Exchanges from time to time, within the stipulated timelines. We assure you that the Company 

will continue to ensure full compliance with the Listing Regulations.  

 
You are requested to take the contents of this letter on record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Sincerely  
For NIIT Limited  
 
 
 
Arpita B Malhotra 
Company Secretary 
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